
Park klub minutes December 2022 
 
Meeting was called order at 6:30 by vice president Jerry Wharton.  Introductions 
were made by 33 members and guests. The minutes were red by Mary Wharton 
from the November meeting.  they were approved as read. 
 
The treasurers report was given by Jane. The balance was  same as November 
because of no activity had occurred. 
 
New old business; 
The books were ausited by Libby Auville and Debbie and they were in balance. 
Thanks guys. 
 
Earl reminded everybody that dues were due as of January 1 and that we were 
offering a grace period for those who had not paid in 2022. They would be 
forgiven their debts and would start out fresh on January one.  In other words if 
you forgot to pay your dues. you were forgiven. Dues remain the same at $16 
per individual $24 for family membership. 
 
The 50-50 raffle was one by Kenny of $32. 
 
 As this was the combined December, meeting and Christmas dinner, we were 
serenaded on the piano by Barney NY8L  and the violin Mika Blane‘s daughter-
in-law, they sang and played several Christmas carols. There was even a sing-
along.  Thank you guys for doing that. I heard ther were several practice 
sessions involved. 
 
The last item on the agenda was door, prizes, officiated by Earl. You could pick 
from any item on the table or the centerpieces,  there were a variety of offerings 
to choose from applesauce, code tapes, computers, wall hangings or jigsaw 
puzzles you get the idea. 
 
Motion to adjourn was by Larry Dale standing in for Bob, KBADFB, who could 
not be in attendance. 
Minutes taken by Mary W. comments by Jerry KA9NJW 
 
  

 


